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Networking female students participated in the "Women Rock IT" presentation sponsored by Cisco.  Pictured left to right are 

Victoria Rush (A), Selena Fritch (B), Trinity Racan (CM) and Monica Gatten (M). Women Rock-IT’s mission is to motivate young women 
to consider STEM subjects, inspire them to study tech, and turn their passion for technology into rewarding and successful careers. 

 

 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                    

      
 

 

    

 
      HVAC students Andrew Vogel (PT) and Rafe Cooper (A) are building    

          series circuits.  At right, Zeth Smith (T) learns to use a circular saw. 
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Counselor Tonya Decker visited Fort Cherry 5th graders 
via Zoom and gave a presentation of Western Area 

program opportunities and career paths. 
 

 

 

 Baking - Chef Phil works with 

   Arianna Edwards (M) making  
    butter cream icing. 

Western Area Board member Melissa Secco visited with Carpentry instructor Cody 
Spadaro and Burgettstown students Logan McClain, Aiden Clem, Vanessa Padilla. 

 

 
Members of the Western Area Pandemic Team met this morning to discuss 
COVID protocols and review quarantine procedures.  Attending the meeting  

were Dr. McCarthy, Rebecca Cecchini, Kim Siegman, Brad Worls, Mary  
DeProspero-Adams, James Knapp, Josh Layton and Dean LaSalvia. 

 

 

 

Monday, October 11th 


